## CALIFORNIA STUDENT AID COMMISSION

## PROGRAM ADMINISTRATION & SERVICES DIVISION

April 22, 2016

OPE-ID:

001245-00

Dr. William Scroggins
President
Mt. San Antonio Community College
1100 N. Grand Ave
Walnut, CA 91789

## Dear President Scroggins:

The California Student Aid Commission has received and reviewed your 2016-17 Renewal Institutional Participation Agreement (IPA) and supporting documents on behalf of Mt. San Antonio Community College. We are pleased to inform you that your institution's IPA is approved for the period of July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2017.

Enclosed is a copy of the IPA for your files. To ensure compliance with the laws and regulations governing the Cal Grant Program, please provide a copy of this IPA to the Financial Aid Director/Coordinator, Chief Financial Officer, and Systems Administrators at your institution.

Thank you for partnering with us to help make education beyond high school financially accessible to all Californians. If you have any questions regarding the IPA or the content of this letter, please contact Nai Saeteurn at 916-464-3024 or nai.saeteurn@csac.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Catalina Mistler

**Division Chief** 

Program Administration and Services Division

Enclosures: Cal Grant Program Institutional Participation Agreement

cc: Dr. Chau Dao, Financial Aid Director

Rosa Royce, Chief Financial Officer